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FEMA Approves Individual Assistance for 
 February-March Storm   

 
As of May 2, 2023, the County of Mendocino has been added to the major disaster 
declaration and approved for Individual Assistance to support recovery efforts related to 
damages from the February-March storms. The disaster number is FEMA-4699-DR. 
 
County staff is working closely with Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) 
and the California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (CalOES) to set up Disaster 
Recovery Centers for residents affected by the February-March storms to sign up for 
disaster assistance. As more recovery resources become available, we will publish the 
updates on the county’s social media below.   
 
Mendocino County Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/mendocinocounty/)  
and Twitter feed (https://twitter.com/countymendocino.) 
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